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_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

City of Marshall Announces Mayor’s Resignation 

Marshall, Missouri – April 29, 2025 

The City of Marshall announces that Mayor Vince Lutterbie has submitted his 

resignation, effective immediately. A copy of the Mayor’s resignation letter is attached. 

The City Council will convene soon to transition leadership. Additional information will 

be forthcoming. 

 

For media inquiries, please contact: 

JD Kehrman 

City Administrator 

City of Marshall 

Phone: 660-886-2226 

Email: jdkehrman@marshall-mo.com 

 




	Press Release - April 29, 2025.pdf
	Lutterbie Resignation.pdf

